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Golden Legion is tomorrow Friday, January 27 at the girl’s basketball game, if you have not come to pick up your 
rally towel we will be distributing them again at the game. Please come join your spirit section and support our team. 
 
GSA members meet at lunch in room 203 tomorrow for a presentation from our special guests. Be early!! 

 

Bids are on sale now for the Sadie Hawkins dance! So ladies, ask that special someone. Bids can be purchased 
during break and at lunch in Mr. Edgecomb’s room 206. 
 

Scholarship Opportunity – Best Buy is offering scholarships in the amount of $1,000.00 for students in grades 9 
through 12. This scholarship opportunity is being offered to fifteen hundred students 
(1,500 students). See Mr. Kotoian in the Career Center for more information. 
 

AP Students – Payments for the AP Exams are now being accepted in the student store. The cost is $87 per 
exam and this amount must be paid in full by March 1, 2012. If you think you qualify for a fee waiver see 
Mrs. Thomas in the attendance/guidance office. 
 

The next CSF meeting will be Wednesday, February 1st in room 203. CSF membership applications may be 
picked up in Mr. Dulls’ room 203. The applications must be completed and turned in to Mr. Dull by Tuesday, 
January 31, 2012. 
 

Students – you must have a passport if you are out of class during classroom instruction time. Students in 
need of a passport can pick one up in the Attendance Office or from a campus safety member. 
 

Activities and Events: 
 

Thu Jan 26 Boy’s JV / V Soccer @ Orange Cove 4:45 pm – Dismiss at 2:45, bus leaves at 3:00 pm 
 

 Girl’s JV / V Soccer home vs. Orange Cove 3:15 – Dismiss at 2:15 
 

Fri Jan 27 Boy’s F/JV/V Basketball @ Corcoran 4:30 pm – Dismiss at 2:30, bus leaves at 2:45 
 

 Girl’s JV / Varsity Basketball home vs. Corcoran 5:30 / 7pm (Golden Legion Game) 
 

Mon Jan 30 WASC Accreditation Meeting – Students and parents are invited to an informational meeting 
regarding WASC accreditation for Sierra Pacific High School. This meeting will be on Monday, 
January 30th, from 6 to 7pm. The meeting will be in the Career Center. 

 
 

NEXT FRIDAY, FEBRUARY 3RD – NO STUDENTS – THIS DAY IS A SCHEDULED PROFESSIONAL DEVELOPMENT 
DAY. IT IS A SCHEDULED WORK DAY FOR ALL CERTIFICATED STAFF AS WELL AS ALL 11 AND 12 MONTH 
EMPLOYEES. 


